

From 08/20/21 12:17 PM To 08/20/21 02:41 PM Eastern

---Begin Transcript---

Chat

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks, Bill!

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: Can I get copies of the slides for the REGIL records? Thanks!

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Susanne, I am sure we can email you the slides after the meeting. Will that work?

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: That will work!

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: Glad to see this approach! Thanks!

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: That is actually a link on that slide to the survey report.

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Cindy will share the slides as Susanne requested so the links will be live in those slides.

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: So, Regionals can deselect these titles. What process will they be required to follow? Guidance for getting feedback/alerting selectives in their state?

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: I can post a link to the project page right now!

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Regional Online Selection/Print Selectors Info Page: <https://www.fdip.gov/about-fdip/18-supdocs/4958-regional-online-selections-policy>

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Announcement on Regional Online Selection coming out on Sept. 1, 2021!

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: So, no requirements for alerting selectives before deselecting?

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: There was a discussion about the pilot project yesterday. There were details about the print selectors pilot shared and a recording of that discussion will go on the project page.

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: I listened to pilot update this morning, but it wasn't clear to me that deselectioners were required to alert selectives. Thanks for clarifying

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Just confirmed that the recording and slides are on that project page. See the last sentence before the ~38quot;Print Selectors~38quot; header

Laurie Hall -> All Participants: we can make sure that that gets clarified, Arlene.

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: Will DDM3 continue to be available while these discussions are going on?

Kate Pitcher -> All Participants: kpitcher@gpo.gov

Bill Sudduth -> All Participants: Is there a list that be sent to each regional about their selectives?

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: Can you just send out a list for each state? I'm sure all of us would like to know who is not receiving.

Laurie Hall -> All Participants: arlene and Bill, noted and we will send out lists to regionals...

Kate Pitcher -> All Participants: Arlene and Bill - much better idea :) And yes!

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: SOD DGD 1-2021 Federal Depository Libraries Relinquishing their Designation LINK: https://www.fdip.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdip/superintendent-of-documents-policy-statements/4879-federal-depository-libraries-relinquishing-their-designation-sod-dgd-1-2021?utm_source=newsletter_2593~38amp;utm_medium=email~38amp;utm_campaign=disposition-and-the-national-collection

Bill Sudduth -> All Participants: Should there be guidance for ~38quot;dropping libraries~38quot; about bibliographic records in a shared state or consortia catalog?

Bill Sudduth -> All Participants: Should the disposition plan also include any regional collection cooperative programs like ASERL Centers of Excellence?

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: FDLP News Alert from 8/12/21: https://www.fdip.gov/news-and-events/5094-disposition-and-the-national-collection?utm_source=newsletter_2593~38amp;utm_medium=email~38amp;utm_campaign=disposition-and-the-national-collection

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Leaving the FDLP guidance: <https://www.fdip.gov/guidance-article/leaving-the-fdip>

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Fall 2021 FDLP conference: <https://www.fdip.gov/about/conferences/2021-fdl-conference>

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: amcdermott@gpo.gov

Bill Sudduth -> All Participants: Another good reason for having the regional in earlier, ie shared cataloging records and shared cataloging utilities.

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: I'm glad to hear that there will be a plan for each scenario and there is flexibility based on discussions. Thank you for making these procedures more clear as the documentation has moved forward.

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: I can speak from experience that the Drop Call process was very collaborative right from the beginning. Luckily, the library decided to stay so I can't speak to the rest of the process.

Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: FYI, the public comments on the guidance document are on FDLP.gov at: <https://www.fdip.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdip/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/4882-feedback-disposition-of-materials-for-fdls-relinquishing-depository-designation>

Abigail McDermott -> All Participants: Thanks Jen!

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: Is there a way to see what is on the future enhancements list?

Arlene Weible -> All Participants: Thanks!

Sara Westdal -> All Participants: Timeframe for exchange software migration?

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Is a potential future enhancement disallowing in bulk? Our selectives have had some tech issues in eXchange this year where their lists were duplicated numerous times, and it took a long time to mark each item as ~38quot;disallowed~38quot; individually.

Lisa Russell -> All Participants: FDLP eXchange development page

Lisa Russell -> All Participants: <https://www.fdip.gov/project-list/fdip-exchange-application-development>

Lisa Russell -> All Participants: We don't know how long it will take to work out the remaining details before we can begin the software migration, but we are hopeful that it will be within the next couple months. We expect the migration itself to take 8-12 months.

Lisa Russell -> All Participants: Yes, one of the top priorities for enhancements is to enable bulk processes in several places. I believe that disallowing is one of them. We are also planning to be able to do functions such as ~38quot;Mark As Discarded~38quot; and other similar processes in bulk.

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Thank you!

Lisa Russell -> All Participants: ~38quot;Mark as Kept~38quot; may also be one of the planned bulk functions, which would allow the selectives to remove duplicates in bulk instead of placing that burden on the regional.

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: That would be a wonderful option as well.

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Lara, do staff typically try to respond to askGPO inquiries within a specific amount of a time?

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Great, thank you

Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: I'll get that information to you, Aelene, and the slides.

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: I have also been taking notes for REGIL. I'll send them to you Arlene

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks to everyone!

Janelle Breedveld -> All Participants: Thank you!

Suzanne Reinman -> All Participants: Thank you!

Wendy Etchison -> All Participants: Thank you . This presentation was very informative.

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: If you have other topics you'd like us to discuss at our Regionals Conference meeting, please send them to our REGIL Leadership (jen.kirk@usu)

Gwen Sinclair -> All Participants: Thank you! It was worth getting up early on a state holiday to attend!

Natalie Bond -> All Participants: Thanks, all!

Kate Pitcher -> All Participants: Thank you all!

---End Transcript---